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UN HUMAN RIGHTS COUNCIL
THE 27th SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP 

Consideration of the UPR Working Group on Philippines
Geneva, May 8th 2017
Thank you Mr. President, 

Bosnia and Herzegovina welcomes the delegation of Philippines to the 27th session of the UPR and thanks the head of delegation for a comprehensive national report.  

We note and recognize the focus carried out by the government of Philippines on the improvement of individual, civil and political rights, as well as, collective economic, social and cultural rights, including the adoption of a long-term socio economic agenda and the Philippine Development Plan. 

My delegation also welcomes the efforts made in regards to women’s rights through the Philippine Commission on Women. 

Bosnia and Herzegovina recommends the Government of Philippines to:

-
continue with strategies and programmes to put an end to violence against vulnerable groups, particularly women and children, ensuring child protection both online and offline.

-
continue stepping up efforts in the area of combating trafficking in human beings, especially in women and children. 
Finally, Bosnia and Herzegovina wishes the government of Philippines a successful review.
Thank you Mr. President.
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